
Talk  to  focus  on  needs  of
businesses in 2017
Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce’s annual human
resources update will be Jan. 18 from noon-1:30pm.

Topics  will  include  the  new  minimum  wage,  all  gender
bathrooms,  worker  protections,  and  more.  

The goal is to provide updates to make sure businesses  stay
protected in 2017.

Bring your lunch to the chamber conference room in Stateline.
Cost is $10 for members, $20 for others.
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